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Minor and parent return to March Air Reserve Base

The minor transported to Riverside University Health System-Medical Center after developing a fever
has been returned to March Air Reserve Base after testing negative for 2019 novel coronavirus.

The test results were received Wednesday afternoon and the minor and their parent, who had been
isolated with the child since Monday, were transported back to March by government vehicle.

The pair is part of 195 former passengers under federal quarantine at March since their plane landed
Jan. 29 at the base.



